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Keeping the communities and agencies of Sligo in 
touch with the work of the Sligo Traveller  

Support Group  

1a St Anne's, Cranmore Road, 
Sligo.  
Tel 071 9145780,  
Email: stsg@eircom.net 

NEWSLETTER ISSUE 14 October 2011 
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Congratulations to Hughie & Sharon McGinley on 

their wedding  Day on the 17th of August 2011 in 

Ballina  

 

All the staff at STSG wish them both all the best for 

the future    

Family members Lisa McGinley   & Rosie Maughan  

Information update on new  

Childcare guidelines changes ,  

We will be running a number of 

focus groups to inform the Com-

munity of the changes in the 

very near future . 

 

New Projects ahead for STSG , 

 

 Mediation Service  

 

STSG have secured a very small amount 

of funding towards further developing 

the skills of STSG staff and board in 

Mediation skills  with support towards a 

set up of a room in our potential new 

premises next door in 2012. 

 

2 staff members will be accredited with 

Mediators Institute of Ireland before the 

end of the year  to Practitioner Level  
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Q,Why didn't the skeleton cross the road?  

A ,Because he hadn't got the guts 

 

Q, Why do witches think they're funny ? 

A, Every time they look in the mirror it 

cracks up HAHA  

 

Beware of the dangers of fireworks 

And bangers and the harm it can cause to 

children and dogs  

Made sure that children are supervised at 

all times when going out trick treating 

 

Football programme has started 

up for young boys & girls every 

Tuesday in MCR community 

Centre. Everybody welcome  to  

the take part   

 

 

Watch out boys & girls kick box-

ing will be starting up soon , we 

will let everybody know time , 

dates and venue on our weekly 

family visits  

 

Congratulations to all the boys & girls who 

passed their Junior Certs , All the staff at 

STSG wish them all the best for the future  

to come   
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HELLO EVERYONE! 
 

FAMILY VISITS STILL ON GOING   
 

We will have upgraded health packs for you. If you have any questions or 

any referrals to be done, don’t hesitate to ask us. We are here to help you. 

NEW ARRIVAL  

 

Congratulations  to Frank & 

Linda McGinley on the arrival of 

their daughter Marlyn  who was 

born on the 21st of September in 

Sligo General Hospital  , also con-

grats to Charlie &  Ellen Ward on 

the arrival of their son Charles 

who was on the 7th of September 

in Sligo General Hospital  

We the PHC Team  

designed  

Two leaflet one on  per-conceptual  

care another on looking after mum 

we hope these leaflets are of benefits 

to the Traveller community.   

All the staff at STSG have com-

pleted a  

4 day Cancer Screening ,Early 

Detection and Prevention  Train-

ing course  

this training will be of great bene-

fit to the PHC Team  

 

 

Lisa & Cliona ran side by side with 

the Crib on delivering a 6 week pro-

gramme to all the young girls aged 

10-17 years on this programme the 

girls ways allowed to cook and pre-

pare a meal for all who attended the 

programme which covered different 

subjects each night from healthy life-

style to personal hygiene , it was great 

to see all the girls take part and the 

girls have asked if the programme 

could be on a weekly basics , We 

would like to thank all the staff at the 

Crib for working with STSG and all 

the young girls who took part . 

     


